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All of the councils are meeting. Most of the councils are having good attendance

to be able to carry out council’s business.  Both Twin Falls and Buhl are looking to

obtain star this year.  Jerome could possibly also get there but we need better

communication.

1416 Twin Falls has completed all of the requirements for Columbian SP-7 award.

They have brought in 6 new members only need 1 more for the McGivney award.

They also completed the requirements for Founder’s award.  This year has been

hard due to Covid-19, we did not have our major fundraiser, and could not do our

coffee hours and breakfasts.  We hosted the Idaho Men’s Conference at our

chambers and was open to all councils and parishes in our district. This was a

good success and planning doing it again next year. We also had our Priest avil for

confessions.

2685 Buhl Has been doing real well they are at 50% of membership, just needing 2

more to reach goal. While doing exemplifications they have advanced 10 members

to the 3rd degree. They will also looking to obtain star this year.  They are working

on getting a new Finical secretary approved thru Supreme.

8780 Jerome They are meeting but having a hard time obtaining a quorum .They

are doing some programs. The major problem is communication between the DD

and Grand Knight.  The finical secretary is doing a good great job.  I don’t expect

them to get to star, but that could change.


